
 
 
 

Welcome to our Year 5 Newsletter! We hope that you have had 
a spectacular and safe summer holiday. We have been incredibly proud 

of how all our Year 5 children have returned to school, excited and ready to learn. All Year 5 staff 
are eager to support, champion and empower all our children to achieve exceptionality.  

Here are some reminders, significant dates, and exciting learning opportunities that Year 5 will 
experience in their first half term, enabling them to achieve greatness and find their wings and fly!  
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PE Days 
All children participate in outdoor Physical 
Education lessons on a Tuesday morning. In 
line with school policy, PE pumps and school 
PE clothing (white PE T-shirt, black/blue 

shorts or joggers) must be worn.  

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Across Year 5 

We are delighted to be able to kick-start 
clubs in the week commencing  
Monday 19th September 2022.    

Homework, Games and Mindfulness club 
will all begin on are Tuesday between 

3.30pm-4.10pm. More details to follow. 

 
Geography Trip-Dovedale  

As part of our Geography Curriculum 
exploring the Mountain Environment, Children 

in Year 5 will be visiting Dovedale- Peak 
District National Park on Tuesday 11th October 

as a field study of mountains and their 

environment. More details to follow. 

Maths Workshops 
We are incredibly excited to have parents and 
carers working alongside us in our mathematic 

workshops on the following dates:  
Wednesday 28th May – 5MC 
 Thursday 29th May– 5NP 
 Friday 30th May – 5JW 

Specific times for the workshops will be 
communicated via MCAS.  

 

Library Reading Books 
We are incredibly proud of how much our 
children have developed their thirst for 

reading last year! Year 5 have the 
opportunity to regularly change their books 

every 2 weeks on a Thursday. 

 Reading Books 
All children across Year 5 will have the chance 

between Monday-Wednesday to change their 
reading book independently, with the support of 
an adult. To further support this to happen, 

reading books should be handed in if the 

children have read their book between these days.  
 

Lead your Learning at HOME! 
Once again, the children across year 5 

can use their logins to access our amazing 
online platforms to enrich and lead their 

own learning at home. We will be also 

setting exciting challenges for flipped 
learning on TEAMs as part of our 

‘Beyond the Bell learning’  
TT Rockstars   Education City    

Accelerated Reader  

Attendance and Punctuality Manor Primary School 

promotes the view that regular, punctual attendance is 
important to ensure the best possible learning outcomes for all 

our children. Registration begins at 8.55am. 

Remember ‘It is cool to be in and on time for school’ 
  



 

 


